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August 17, 1982 

Jim Patterson 
Utilities Director 
City of Grand Junction 
Grand Junction, CO 81501 

Dear Jim: 

Thank you for your letter of June 3, 1982. I 
certainly agree that the question of the "201" 
boundary should be re-evaluated. In particular, 
those customers you are presently serving outside 
the "201" boundary and those properties nearby 
should be included within the revised boundaries. 

I would like you to put together a recommendation 
on where adjustments in the boundary may be needed 
based on present service and expected service. 
Please send us your recommendation as soon as 
possible to assist Eric Kelly in his work on revis-
ing the boundary. 

• Thank you again for your assistance. 

Sincerely, 

Ge rge . White 
Chairman, Mesa County Board of Commissioners 

GW/sj 

Maxine Albers 
District No. 3 
244-1606 

Curt Wiedeman 
County Administrator 
244-1603 
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